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Herkimer, NY — In commemoration of February, Heart Month, Valley Health and Residential Services will host
programs at 690 West German Street, Herkimer and 323 Pine Grove Road, Herkimer on Monday and Tuesday,
February 24 and 25, 2020.

Valley Residential Services {VRS}will host Life’s Simple 7 during an February Open House at VRS on Monday,
February 24, 2020, from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. Life’s Simple 7, as defined by the American Heart Association, are the
risk factors that people can improve through lifestyle changes to help achieve ideal cardiovascular health. The
seven health behaviors ~managing blood pressure, controlling cholesterol, reducing blood sugar, getting active,
eating better, losing weight and quitting smoking ~ will be stations represented by health and wellness
professionals that will share resources and tips for heart healthy living. While at VRS, you are welcome to tour
our beautiful independent living apartments and meet with staff during the Open House portion of the event.

On Tuesday, February 25, 2020, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., in Valley Health Services’ ground floor lobby, please
join our health and wellness professionals for more heart healthy tips, sample healthy snacks and beverages and/or
have your blood pressure checked.

Making small changes every day can add up to big improvements in overall health. Join us in commemoration of
February, Heart Month, at both Valley Health and Valley Residential Services for a multitude of resources for a
healthier lifestyle! Even with modest improvements, you can make a big difference for achieving ideal
cardiovascular health.

For questions regarding these programs, please contact Connie at Valley Health Services’ Community Relations
and Fund Development department, at {315} 866-3330 ext. 2329. These events are free and open to the public.



